
 

 

 

 

Attention Winona Families! 

Kernels Popcorn is coming to our school! 

 

Orders can be made via SchoolCashOnline.  

 

Our first Popcorn Day: 

Tuesday, February 6th 

Deadline for ordering is January 25th. There will be NO day-of purchasing as all orders must be 

placed in advance. 

 

Flavours Available: 

Butter Salt 

Dill Pickle 

Ketchup 

White Cheddar 

 

 

We are excited to begin our new Fundraising initiative and look forward to more 

Popcorn Day’s ahead! 

- The Winona Kindergarten Team - 


